Department of
Environmental Protectaon

Marjory Stoneman Douglas Building
Jeb Bush 3900 Commonwealth Boulevard David B. Struhs
Governor Tallahassee, Fiorida 32399-3000 Secretary

January 25, 2000

Mr. Gregg Worley, Chief

Air, Radiation Technology Branch
Preconstruction/HHAP Section
U.S. EPA — Region IV

61 Forsyth Street

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Re: CF Industries, Inc.
0570005-012-AC, PSD-FL-283

Dear Mr. Worley:

Enclosed for your review and comment is an application for the above mentioned project.
It consists of a request to increase production by 20 percent at two phosphoric acid plants
at a large fertilizer facility. Although we will apply the rules of our approved PSD
program, we request your input regarding PSD and BACT applicability (based on EPA
Rules) to other processes potentially affected by productlon increases at the phosphoric
acid plants.

Your comments can be forwarded to my attention at the letterhead address or faxed to me
at (850)922-6979. If you have any questions, please contact John Reynolds at (850)921-

9536.
Sincerely,
(/(/ k/(_, \/—"“:-\/ ' /b‘/
A A Lmero, PE.
Administrator
New Source Review Section
AATL/kt
Enclosures

cc: J. Reynolds, BAR
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Printed on recycled paper.




| Department of
Environmental Protection

Marjory Stoneman Douglas Building
Jeb Bush 3900 Commonwealth Boulevard David B. Struhs
Governor . Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3000 Secretary

January 25, 2000

Mr. John Bunyak, Chief

Policy, Planning & Permit Review Branch
NPS-Air Quality Division

Post Office Box 25287

Denver, Colorado 80225

Re: CF Industries, Inc.
- 0570005-012, PSD-FL-28%

Dear Mr. Bunyak:

Enclosed for your review and comment is an application for the above mentioned project.
It consists of a request to increase production by 20 percent at two phosphoric acid plants -
at a large fertilizer facility. Although we will apply the rules of our approved PSD
program, we request your input regarding PSD and BACT applicability (based on EPA
Rules) to other processes potentially affected by production increases at the phosphoric
acid plants.

Your comments can be forwarded to my attention at the letterhead address or faxed to me
at (850)922-6979. If you have any questions, please contact John Reynolds at (850)921-

9536.
Sincerely,
- -, e /_' -
a&’/\’/w reed
A A Linero, PE.
Administrator
New Source Review Section
AAL/kt
Enclosures

cc: J. Reynolds, BAR

“Frotect, Conserve and Manage Florida’s Environiment and Naiural Resources”
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